Citizens Review Board

From: Bob Adam <b42adam@yahoo.com>
Sent: Tuesday, February 20, 2024 6:24 PM

To: Citizens Review Board

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Re: Adam Complaint 23-005

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Thomas,

Thank you so much. You are correct, we would like to end this without further investigation or hearings.

Robert Adam

Sent from my iPhone

On Feb 20, 2024, at 2:08 PM, Citizens Review Board <crb@cityofkeywest-fl.gov> wrote:

Dear Mr. Adam,

Please let this email confirm our discussion of Friday, February 16th. We discussed your options regarding your Complaint. You advised you would rather not file a Reply nor would you like a Hearing on the matter. You expressed that you base your decision on lack of body cam video and as a result it's a he said she said situation. If I have misconstrued our discussion, please let me know ASAP.

Best regards,

Thomas Pakenas Executive Director Key West Citizen Review Board (305) 809-3887 crb@cityofkeywest-fl.gov